
 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Spring at Village on Harvest Creek! 

 

Our Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be held Tuesday May 13th at 
St. Davids Lions Hall 1462 York Road at 
7pm, with sign-in beginning at 6:30pm. If 
you're unable to attend, please fill out the 
proxy form which will be e-mailed to you in 
the AGM package arriving later this month. 
Please submit it to a board member or 
another homeowner in the community. 

 

 

                             

Mulch will be applied to the gardens in mid-May. We will 
do our best to keep you informed on the exact date as 
that information becomes available. Board members will 
be supervising the process.  

 

 

 

 

All-Green Irrigation will be onsite this month to 
open the irrigation system. Board members will 
be accompanying All-Green personnel while this 
check is being performed. As a reminder, we ask 
homeowners not to obstruct the sprinkler heads 
by placing garbage or recycling bins on top of 
them. The sprinklers are positioned in the grass 
at the corners of your driveway close to the curb. 
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It is the responsibility of 
all residents to keep 

their emails and phone 
numbers up to date with 

Wilson Blanchard. 

Otherwise, you may run 
the risk of not receiving 

AGM notices, emails 
and newsletters.  

Please pass this tip 
along to those who may 
not be receiving these 

notices. 

 

NiagaraInfo@wilsonblan
chard.com 

 

 

IS YOUR CONTACT 
INFORMATION UP TO 

DATE? 

***

Is your neighbour getting 
the newsletters? 

 

Board of Director’s email:  info@villageonharvestcreek.com  
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